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PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back, it was great to see so many happy faces this morning, and that’s not 
just on the Mum’s and Dad’s as they did the drop off! 
 
We have a busy term coming up and it all starts next week. Kindergarten have their 
100 Days of Big School celebration next Wednesday, all parents are most welcome to 
attend. Please check our Facebook page and/or the School Stream App for the per-
mission form and more information.  
 
We are trying to simplify things and are hoping to put most of our permission forms and 
excursion details out to you via our Facebook page and the School Stream App. If you 
need help accessing these, please contact me at school. 
 
Also, in the coming weeks you will receive an email asking you to update your child’s 
contact, medical and family details. If you could, please complete this process as soon 
as possible, up to date details are vital to us here at school, and please be assured 
that all information is treated confidentially and stored securely. 
 
Next Thursday will also be a busy and exciting day as we celebrate NAIDOC Week. 
We have a number of community members, National Parks workers, and Aboriginal 
Elders coming in to share their culture and knowledge with our students on the day. 
Again, please check Facebook and the School Stream app for more details. Congratu-
lations to all students who participated in the Black Cockatoo Art Exhibition for        
NAIDOC Week, our school came second overall.  A big thank you to Keira and her 
family who were present at the exhibition over the school holidays and collected our 
award. 
 
At 1:30pm on Thursday it will also be our monthly P&C meeting, can I encourage par-
ents to attend. The P&C have some big events coming up, the annual Trivia Night is 
rapidly approaching and there is always a need for helpers at the Friday night raffle! 
Both these events are valuable fundraisers for the P&C and help to provide valuable 
resources for our kids! 
If you have any spare time on Wednesday’s I know Kylie is always looking for helpers 
in the canteen. Please contact Wendy in the office if you can help out! 
 
Woolworths Earn & Learn is back and it is now easier than ever to earn valuable re-
sources for our school. It's simple to participate. From Wednesday 15th July to Tues-
day 8th September 2015, when you shop at Woolworths you can collect Woolworths 
Earn & Learn Stickers from the checkout operator or through an online order and place 
them on a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet. There’ll be one Woolworths Earn & 
Learn Sticker for every $10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco, and gift cards). Once 
completed, simply place the Sticker Sheet in the Collection Box in the office at school. 
 
I hope you and your children have a happy and productive term, don’t forget, my door 
is always open if you need to talk! 
   
Kind regards 
Gordon Parrish 
Relieving Principal 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
JULY 
 
16 P&C meeting 1:30pm 
 
22 100 days Kindy 
 
23 NAIDOC Assembly 
 
24 Book Club due 
 
28 Gruffalo K-2 
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CANTEEN NEWS 
The meal deal for this Wednesday are party pies and sausage rolls.  The canteen is in need of parent 
helpers for Term 3.  If you would like to donate 3 hours of your time on Wednesdays over Term 3 then 
please let Mrs Miller know.  If you cant help every week that’s fine, just let us know what week you would 
be available.   
 
YEAR 6 SHIRTS 
The Year 6 shirts have now arrived and look great. Each shirt will cost $25.  Please pay Mrs Miller at the 
office and your child will receive their shirt.  A big thank you to Mrs Hiscox and Robyn for organising the 
school shirts.   
 
SPARE SHIRTS 
The uniform shop has some long sleeve white polo shirts for sale, brand new.  These shirts were part of 
the old school uniform but can still be worn.  They will be sold at $5 each and we have limited stock.  First 
in with the money will get a shirt.  One shirt per child to begin with.   Limited sizes  2 x size 6, 2 x size 10, 
7 x size 12 and 6 x size 14. 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Book Club is due back to school on the 24th July, 2015. 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL-Wednesday 15th July, 2015 

 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………..  to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of party pies and sausage rolls, a bag of popcorn and popper for $5.  All students need to provide   
recess.  Muffins can be purchased for 50 cents. Custard cups now $1. 

 

…………………………………                              …………………………………. 

Parent Signature                                                                              Date 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Birthday wishes to: 

Madison Innes turns 9 on Thursday 

Zane Hill turns 10 on Thursday and  

Zebadiah Davies turns 6 on Sunday 


